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 Spotlight on…Early Years! 

 
Making the most of those final warm, 
sunny days and a great start to the 
school year with early writing, 
phonics, fine and gross motor skills.  
 
Busy, productive and fun is the name 
of the game in Broadfield’s Nursery 
and Reception classes! 
 
Elizabeth Moran (Principal) 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pupil of the Week 

Reception 1 Ibrahim 

Reception 2 Amen 

Larch Zahra 

Beech Inayah 

Willow Aisha 

Maple Sara 

Woodlands Moisie 

Chestnut Nila  

Ash Adam 

Sycamore Maryam 

Elm Ex-Leigh 

Oak Mahteen  

Deputy Principal Elisei (Elm) 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Willow 98% 

 

Getting creative through 

our Identity curriculum  

 

 

Website: https://www.broadfield.oldham.sch.uk/ | Twitter: https://twitter.com/BroadfieldPri 
 

 

 

 

Mark-making in Nursery using 

chalk 

Celebrating our unique skin colours 
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